
Phillip Gibson to lead Neel-Schaffer Central 
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JACKSON, Miss. (March 1, 2018) – Neel-Schaffer, Inc., is pleased to 
announce that Phillip Gibson, PE, has re-joined the firm and will manage 
the company’s Central Mississippi Water/Wastewater Department.

Gibson has more than 26 years of experience, including 15 years working 
for Neel-Schaffer from 1992 through 2007. He founded Gibson Engineering, 
Inc., in 2011. He will be based in Neel-Schaffer’s Jackson office, providing 
water and wastewater services for clients across the state.

“We are very pleased that Phillip has returned to Neel-Schaffer,” said Keith 
O’Keefe, PE, Senior Vice President for Neel-Schaffer’s Central Mississippi 
operation. “He is one of the most respected water and wastewater 
professionals in this region, and his extensive experience and expertise will 
be a valuable addition as we continue to expand our services throughout 
Mississippi.”

Gibson is a Registered Professional Engineer in Mississippi, Louisiana, Texas, Arkansas, and Alabama.  
He holds a Bachelor of Science and Master of Science in civil engineering from Mississippi State University.


